
Good morning,

Re: Proposals SPPL10

My name is Maria Giudice and I live close to the proposed development site on Vicarage 
Farm.

I am not going to pretend to be an expert on planning or housing laws and regulations, all I 
know is that we have been privileged to live and use this stunning area of green belt for 
over 20 years. I write to you on a purely personal level.

Throughout our time living in this area and especially during the pandemic we have seen 
this area of green belt increasingly used by people of all ages who have appreciated the 
wildlife habitat and quite simply beautiful views of this part of Enfield. 
Our own children and their friends happily and frequently put down their gadgets and 
devices to use their bikes and walking boots to enjoy the outdoor experience and improve 
their physical and mental well -being.

I whole heartedly agree that all people deserve to live in decent standards of housing, 
however recent developments in Chase Farm Hospital and Trent Park have certainly not 
supplied affordable low- cost starter homes for people. Trent Park semis are in-fact 
marketed at over £1,500,000 as I'm sure you're aware.

I implore you to help save this beautiful loved area of Enfield for us and generations to 
come. 
We are mere custodians for a brief time and should not feel guilty that we have some 
green spaces for us all in Enfield to enjoy and use.

Thank you for reading this email.


